
 

 

 

3 October 2013 

 

Dear IEEE History Center 

I write on behalf of the IEEE New Hampshire Section.  The Section is pleased to express its support and 

sponsorship of the IEEE Milestone “Interactive Video Games, 1967.”  The Section will fund the expenses 

associated with the casting and delivery of the plaque and the dedication ceremony.  Furthermore, the 

Section will monitor the site where the milestone plaque is installed and report to the History Center if a 

need arises to move it. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jason K. Hui, Ph.D., PMP 

Chair, IEEE New Hampshire Section 


